
 

 

20 December 2021 

 

 

Excellency,  

 

I have the honour to refer to paragraph 16 of General Assembly resolution 75/326 dated 10 

September 2021 entitled “Modalities for the international meeting entitled ‘Stockholm+50: a 

healthy planet for the prosperity of all – our responsibility, our opportunity’”, in which the 

Assembly requested the President of the General Assembly to convene a one-day preparatory 

meeting no later than April 2022, at United Nations Headquarters in New York, to be co-chaired 

by the hosts of the international meeting, with a view to considering the preparations for the 

leadership dialogues and other preparations for the international meeting.  

 

Accordingly, in consultation with the co-hosts of the international meeting, Kenya and 

Sweden, I will convene the preparatory meeting on Monday, 28 March 2022, in the General 

Assembly Hall, at the United Nations Headquarters in New York.  

 

A detailed concept note and programme for the preparatory meeting will be circulated in 

due course. For further information, you may contact Ms. Maike Rocker, Advisor in the Office of 

the President of the General Assembly (maike.rocker@un.org). 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurance of my highest considerations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Abdulla SHAHID 
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